
I am a life-long Anglican, a priest and a queer person soon to be married. I think the 
ACC should treat all marriages the same way, either allow clergy to perform them or 
allow clergy to bless them, without distinction. My strong preference is that we stop 
performing legal marriages for the state, work for the benefits that marriage confers 
for all, and bless many kinds of good, nurturing, fruitful relationships in our 
communities. 
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